
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BULLETIN 

Bulletin No.  7-2017

Subject: DPIE Signature Block on Final Plats

Resource: Development Review Division

Date: November 6, 2017

The Subdivision and Zoning Section received notice from the Department of 
Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement (DPIE) on October 25, 2017 that the DPIE
signature block on final plats required modifications to accommodate the Director’s 
signature as shown below. All other information should remain the same.

Please contact Cheryl Bressler, Senior Planner, Development Review Division at 
301-952-3504 if you have any questions.

This is the size and format for the signature block for the Department of 
Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement.  The agency name is spelled out
on the first line, followed by the County Name and State spelled out on the
second line.  The block is to be 1½” x 5½” and is adequately sized for 
approval and signature, as shown below.  It is also consistent to the size 
of The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission block.  
The fonts should be the same in both blocks.

Modified to capitalize printed information and when printed will measure 1 ½” x 5½”






